
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA240820-1832   

 
21 September 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your further correspondence which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 22 August 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 
 
You asked for: 
 

Please provide all information concerning or relating to Miraj (GB) Ltd developers, their 
directors as Aziz Rahman and Fazal Daulatzal, their agents, contractors, other 
Authorities having any connection with Miraj (GB) Ltd or its directors.  
 
In whatsoever format, to or form, to include but not limited to plans, reports, internal 
documentation, emails, notes, letters, agents, services, other authorities, building control 
companies, councillors, members of the public.  
 
I also wish to establish if this company or its directors have previously submitted plans or 
have been granted approval for any plans, information / data in whatsoever format 
received, notifications or complaints from whatsoever source, so please include this 
aspect when checking for information/ data. 
 

I would be happy to restrict the search to just the planning Dept. You surely must 
have a database you are able to search for names or address which would limit the 
search time and area. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
We have undertaken a search of our planning database which contains the strategic planning 
applications that have been referred to the Mayor since 2012. Please note that our system does 
not record applicant names, however we are able to search by company. I can confirm that a 
search was completed for Miraj and there was no information held on the system by that 
organisation.  
 
Please note that the GLA is London's strategic government and does not operate in the same way as 
local Borough Councils. The GLA planning team is therefore responsible for the applications referred 



 
 

 

to the Mayor. For local planning applications you will need to contact the individual Borough Councils 
for information they may hold: https://www.london.gov.uk/in-my-area    
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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